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Meyerhoffer, Chad L.

From: Alkarras [alkarras@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 5:50 PM
To: Meyerhoffer, Chad L.
Cc: ccave@reeve-assoc.com
Subject: lisa and fenster detention

Mr Chad Meyerhoff   
I and writing to request that  storm drainage that is on north side of Lisa  subdivision be used as retention for the subdivision as historical that is were the water for 
these parcels of ground have run in past. we believe that that would be the best place for to not further impact the property. thank you ALLAN KARRAS 
DEVELOPER 801 564 0909. 


